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Honorable Representatives,

| just became aware that over the weekend lawmakers announced a rushed public
hearing for this Statewide Property Tax (HJR 201) for today February 13, 2024 at
1:00 PM.

| am appalled that public hearings would not allow the public to make plans to attend
such an important meeting!!!

As for me and my family we would be opposed to this amendment. Our property
taxes are already out pacing our income for retirees, families ,and businesses. With
the population of Portland and the surrounding Counties the rest of the State (rural
communities) will not have their voices heard. You will see a rush of families move
out of this beautiful State so that they can afford to raise their families. With the cost
of inflation, cost of fuel, groceries, homeowners insurance, and car insurance on the
rise please don't add another crushing tax on families.

As for me, | will tell as many people about this push to remove current Constitutional
limits on property tax rates (Measure 5) and assessment rates ( Measure 50).

| urge you to vote NO on HJR 201.

Thank you,

Florence, Oregon 97439



